
‘At the heart of the Community, with the Community at its 
heart’

Newsletter 14

15th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for attending Parent Teacher Consultations earlier this week. If you 
couldn’t make it, please contact the school office or the classteacher to arrange an 
appointment at a convenient time. 

Cross-country

After a two-week delay, our cross-country runners have now competed in 2 races 
representing the school. We are very proud of them all!



World Book day

The children had a great day on World Book Day and we want to say a big thank 
you for all the effort that you and the children put into the outfits for the day. I hope 
you enjoyed the video Mrs Rampley shared on Class Dojo.                     

Comic Relief

The children have had a great day today raising lots of money for a great cause. 
Well done to all of the children for their efforts with costumes, hair etc. The children 
were asked to pull funny faces for the photos! 

Diary Dates

Tuesday 19th March   Rhubarb Theatre performance in school
Friday 22nd March   Messy Church
Tuesday 26th March   Rowan (Year 1 and 2) Class Assembly 3pm
Thursday 28th March   End of Term 4 and Dress Down day for Easter 

     chocs
      Easter Bingo in Village Hall (FOIS)
Tuesday 16th April   Term 5 starts
Monday 13th May-   KS2 SATS week 
Thursday 16th May
Wednesday 22nd May   May Dances
Friday 24th May    End of Term 5
Monday 3rd June    Start of Term 6.
Friday 19th July    Y6 Leavers Assembly and End of Term 6

As always, please catch me at the school gate or make an appointment to see me if 
you have any questions or queries. Have a lovely weekend.    

Mrs Hutchinson- Headteacher
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